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BOARD/COMMITTEE: Zoning Board of Appeals

[1|[MEETING PUBLIC HEARING

DATE: November 19. 2019 TIME: 7:00pm

LOCATION: Selectmen's Meeting Room

PURPOSE: Multifamily Development By-Laws

REQUESTED BY: Chairman

NOTE: All meeting notices must be filed and time stamped in the Town Clerk’s Office and posted on the Municipal Bulletin Board no later than 48
hours in advance of meetings (excluding Saturdays, Sundays and legal holidays). Please keep in mind the Town Clerk’s hours of operation and make
the necessary arrangements to be sure posting is made in an adequate amount of time.

*Per changes to the Open Meeting Law effective 7/1/2010, “A listing of topics that the Chair reasonably anticipates will be discussed at the meeting” are
to be listed on the agenda.

LIST OF TOPICS TO BE DISCUSSED

The Zoning Board to attend an initial meeting for interested parties to meet with the Town’s land use
counsel, Attorney Amy Kwesell, on Tuesday, November 19 at 7:00pm in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room
about possible revisions in the sections of the Town’s zoning by-law relevant to multi-family buildings and
developments.

The focus of this meeting is the direction that the Town wishes to pursue concerning multi-family and the
advantages and downsides of each course of action. If a consensus is reached, then Attorney Kwesell
can draft possible changes to the zoning by-law based on that consensus.
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